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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 2 - Spring Term - 19.01.18 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week has seen lots of exciting activity in school, not least playing in the lovely snow! It was very well timed to 
go with the Early Years topic about snow and I know they have loved using it this week in their learning. A really 
big thank you to our whole school community who made sure that school could open, staff were able to make it in 
and our parents made it in with the children. As a village school we 
know it isn't always easy so a big thank you!  
This week the Year 1 and 2 children have had a great day at Space 
to Learn, following step by step instructions on how to build Lego 
characters which they then connected to a computer to get the 
Lego characters to move and make sounds. Our Year 1/2 teacher, 
Miss. Gibson, held her meet the teacher evenings. If any parents 
didn't manage to get along then please speak to Miss. Gibson or 
call the school office to arrange a time to meet Miss. Gibson. We 
also held our parents meeting for our Year 3/4 pupils going to Ford 
Castle and our children are getting very excited about the 
residential.  
Wishing everyone a wonderful white weekend! 
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of The Week 

Early Years - Jessie Greener 

Year 1/2 - Penri Stoker 

Year 3/4 - Ata Sert 

Year 5/6 - Carys Stoker 

 

Hart Citizen  

Early Years—Skye Whittaker 

Year 1/2 - Seren Short 

Year 3/4 - Carisma Sanchez 

Year 5/6 - Kieran Mason 

 

Maths Award   

Early Years - Zack Wilson 

Year 1/2 - Shay Vickers 

Year 3/4 - Phoebe Cooper 

Year 5/6 - Jack Carter 

 

Golden Quill  

Early Years - Luca Taylor 

Year 1/2 - Florence Fraser 

Year 3/4 - Darcey Rennie 

Year 5/6 - Rebecca Weston 

Award Winners This Week 

Monday 22ndJanuary - World Religion Day. 
Monday 22ndJanuary - Space2Learn - Year 3/4 - Packed lunch needed. 
Monday 22nd January - School Nurse drop in - 3.00pm - 3.30pm - advice on treating head-
lice. 
Tuesday 23rd January - Year 5/6 Cross Country at High Tunstall - all morning. 
Wednesday 24th January - Space2Learn - Year 5/6 - Packed lunch needed. 
Thursday 25th January - Swimming Gala - 9.15am - 12.00pm. 
Friday 26th January - Chinese New Year - Chinese themed lunch. 
Friday 26th Janaury - Year 3/4 at Space2Learn all day. 
Monday 5th February - Year 2 Skipping Festival. 
Thursday 1st February - Harry Potter Book Night - Community Hub Central - 4.00pm - 
5.30pm. Tickets £5.00 suitable for children over 5 years. 
Thursday 8th February - Careers and Aspirations Day - Parents who would be willing to come 
into school to talk about their career please contact the school. 
Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd February - Year 3/4 Ford Castle Residential. 
Monday 5th March, Tuesday 6th March & Wednesday 7th March - 3.30pm – 6.00pm - Parent 
Consultation dates. A letter will be sent home closer to the time with the designated dates 
for your child’s class. 

 As from Monday 15th January we began a new system for monitoring children who arrive 
after the gate closes at 8.58am.  If you are running late for any reason please bring your child 
into reception were will you be asked to complete a slip outlining the reason your child is 
late. Thank you for your co-operation. 


